
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #9-1-2017 
Date:      9/7/2017 
Subject:    Perch Base Special Election 

  

================================================ 
By Robert's Rules of Order, Vice Commander Howard Doyle 
will be stepping up to become the Base Commander 
which leaves the Vice Commander position open. 
 
Nominations are now open for Perch Base Vice Commander 
and will be heard this Saturday at the general meeting, with the 
election immediately following. 
 

 


